Lincolnshire South East School Sports Partnership News:
Y5/6 Girls Football
NINE teams from eight schools took part in the Lincolnshire South East Girls football on Thursday 21st November 2019. The event was hosted at University Academy Holbeach and run by School Games Organiser Rupert Gibson who said "It was fantastic to see so many girls enjoying their football and showing great enthusiasm, teamwork and determination. Although it was chilly we were so lucky with the weather and missed the recent heavy rain".
In the morning teams played in three pools of three teams and in the afternoon the third placed teams competed for 7th, 8th, 9th place, the second placed teams for 4th, 5th, 6th and the top placed teams for 1st, 2nd and 3rd. 
In the morning games Baston and Bourne Abbey finished drawn and Baston went through to the top group on one goals difference! Similarly Bourne Westfield 'B' team were pinched at the post by Market Deeping on goal difference.
The afternoon games were very close especially in the top group. Baston and Parish drew 0-0, Parish and John Harrox drew 0-0 but the deadlock was broken by John Harrox beating Baston in an excellent 1-0 finale.
These close games showed just how close the standard was between all the teams and we hope that the girls will go on to play more football at their schools and local clubs.
Results:

9th	Bourne Westfield 'B'
8th	Long Sutton
7th	Bourne Westfield 'A'
6th	Market Deeping Community Primary
5th 	Bourne Abbey
4th 	Thurlby
3rd 	Baston
2nd 	Spalding Parish
1st 	Moulton John Harrox

Demonstrating high values is an integral part of School Games and the girls were judges throughout their day on the PASSION they showed. The top teams were;
28 points Parish
29 points Market Deeping and Westfield A
30 points John Harrox
32 points Bourne Abbey
Congratulations to Moulton John Harrox and Bourne Abbey, our top teams. Well done to all the girls who played some great football. 
Huge thanks to the Sports Leaders from University Academy Holbeach who helped and refereed all the games and to the Academy for hosting us.
